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PROTOCOL FOR USE OF CAMERAS
· Have the strap around your neck at all times!
· Privacy – do not take pictures of anyone unless you have their permission.  Be careful with people in the background.

· Use care when handling the cameras.
· No fooling around in hallways or just hanging out around the school.
· Be very QUIET in the hallways.  Other classes are in session—be respectful of this.
· Everyone in the group needs to stay together.
· Return to class at time designated by the teacher or when you are finished taking pictures (whichever is first).  You must dump your pictures from the camera because the memory card may be formatted by the next class using the cameras.
· 
Before you leave:

· check battery life (charge if needed)
· turn off the camera
· return the camera to the correct bin
· stay seated until the bell goes
FAILURE TO FOLLOW THE RULES 

WILL RESULT IN NOT BEING ALLOWED TO LEAVE THE ROOM TO TAKE PICTURES
